
ROTARY TRAINING EVENTS 

ROLE-BASED TRAINING EVENTS  
CONVENED BY THE GOVERNOR-ELECT

TRAINING EVENT 
AND TIME OF YEAR

AUDIENCE  
AND PURPOSE ORGANIZER LINKS FOR:

District Team  
Training Seminar

February

Assistant governors and 
district committee leaders 
learn about their roles and 
set goals with the district 
leadership team.

District training 
committee

Trainers

Assistant governors

Committees

Presidents-elect 
Training Seminar 
(PETS)

February or March

Club presidents-elect learn 
about their role, and work 
with assistant governors to 
set goals.

District training 
committee

Trainers

Presidents

District Training 
Assembly

March, April, or May 
(after PETS)

Club presidents-elect 
develop leadership skills; 
other incoming club leaders 
learn about their roles; 
together, club leaders set 
goals.

District training 
committee

Trainers

Presidents

Secretaries

Treasurers

Committees

https://www.rotary.org/myrotary/en/document/district-team-training-seminar-leaders%E2%80%99-guide
https://my.rotary.org/learn?deep-link=https%3A//learn.rotary.org/members/learn/learning_plan/view/121/assistant-governor-basics
https://my.rotary.org/learn?deep-link=https%3A//learn.rotary.org/members/learn/learning_plan/view/150/district-committee-basics
https://www.rotary.org/myrotary/en/document/presidents-elect-training-seminar-leaders-guide
https://my.rotary.org/learn?deep-link=https%3A//learn.rotary.org/members/learn/learning_plan/view/2/club-president-basics
https://www.rotary.org/myrotary/en/document/district-training-assembly-leaders-guide
https://my.rotary.org/learn?deep-link=https%3A//learn.rotary.org/members/learn/learning_plan/view/2/club-president-basics
https://my.rotary.org/learn?deep-link=https%3A//learn.rotary.org/members/learn/learning_plan/view/6/club-secretary-basics
https://my.rotary.org/learn?deep-link=https%3A//learn.rotary.org/members/learn/lp/7/club-treasurer-basics
https://my.rotary.org/en/club-committee


TOPIC-BASED TRAINING EVENTS  
CONVENED BY THE GOVERNOR

TRAINING EVENT 
AND TIME OF YEAR

AUDIENCE  
AND PURPOSE ORGANIZER LINKS FOR:

District Vibrant Club 
Workshop

Determined by district 

Club presidents, club 
membership committee 
chairs, club Rotary 
Foundation committee 
chairs, and interested 
Rotarians learn how 
membership, the Foundation, 
and public image work 
together to help fulfill 
Rotary’s Action Plan.

District Rotary 
Foundation committee

District membership 
committee

District public image 
committee

District training 
committee 

Trainers

Grant Management 
Seminar 

Determined by district

Club presidents-elect  
(or appointees) learn how  
to manage Rotary grants.

District Rotary 
Foundation committee

District training 
committee

Trainers  
(for in-person 
seminars)

Trainers  
(for online  
seminars)

Participants

Rotaract Club Officer 
Training 

Anytime after club open 
elections and before  
30 June 

Incoming Rotaract club 
leaders, Rotaractors, and 
interested Rotarians and 
non-Rotarians learn about 
Rotaract.

District Rotaract 
representative

Trainers

Participants

https://my.rotary.org/learn?deep-link=https%3A//learn.rotary.org/members/learn/course/internal/view/elearning/865/test-district-vibrant-club-workshop-leaderrsquos-guide
https://www.rotary.org/myrotary/en/document/grant-management-leaders-guide
https://my.rotary.org/learn?deep-link=https%3A//learn.rotary.org/members/learn/learning_plan/view/101/GrantManagementSeminar
https://my.rotary.org/learn?deep-link=https%3A//learn.rotary.org/members/learn/learning_plan/view/101/GrantManagementSeminar
https://my.rotary.org/learn?deep-link=https%3A//learn.rotary.org/members/learn/course/internal/view/elearning/580/get-ready-district-rotaract-committee
https://my.rotary.org/document/rotaract-handbook

